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December 1, 2023 
 
President Ferguson 
H-107 State House 
100 State Circle 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
Speaker Adrienne Jones 
H-101, State House 
100 State Circle 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
Re: Electric Universal Service Program 
 
Dear President Ferguson and Speaker Jones,  
 
Pursuant to State Government Article §7–512.1(d)(1), the Department of Housing and 
Community Development shall report to the General Assembly on the Low-Income 
Weatherization Component of the Electric Universal Service Program.  
 
In 2023, the Department of Housing and Community Development did not receive an award 
from the Low-Income Weatherization Component of the Electric Universal Service Program 
(EUSP). There is no activity to report.    
 
If you have any questions on this or any other matter, please contact Chuck Cook at (301) 429-
7863 or by email at chuck.cook1@maryland.gov at your convenience. 

 
Thank you, 

 
Jake Day 
Secretary 


